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TERM 1


Interdisciplinary Learning 
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We will be reading the novel “There’s a Boy in the Girls’ Bathroom” in our class and linking this to a number of Health and Wellbeing lessons such as Bounce Back, Mental Health Awareness, Friendships and Bullying. We will also be looking at Growth Mindset throughout this term too, focusing on positive approaches and attitudes, particularly since lockdown and home learning took place. 
Literacy

In our writing, we will be focusing on our vocabulary, connectives, openers and punctuation throughout the year (VCOP). Self, peer and teacher assessment will be part of every writing task to help your child to identify whether they have met their Success Criteria each week.  This will be taught in depth to ensure the best assessment experiences are met. Some of our writing this term will link with our novel study. Other writing activities will focus on “building” on our stories and adding depth to our settings.  

Spelling will be taught on a weekly basis with a new focus every fortnight. Grammar and comprehension will also be covered on a weekly basis.
Please spend time at home discussing reading books in depth to further assist your child during class work when it comes to Talking and Listening skills in reading. Reciprocal reading will take place in class to allow further communication skills to develop during reading tasks such as Predicting, Clarifying, Questioning and Summarising.
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Numeracy

This term we will be revising our place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. Primary 5 will be looking at money with Miss McCallion on a Tuesday morning. Any extra support at home would be greatly appreciated, particularly with learning times tables.

There will be a focus on improving our mental agility and recall on a weekly basis through Number Talks and Beat That! 
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Health and Wellbeing

In PE, the children will be working on a range of socially-distanced games and skills. In Bounce Back, we will be identifying friendships and positive relationships, bullying and feelings.
Additional Information:

	PE is on a Wednesday and Thursday. As uniform is still lax, please send your child in with a jacket as PE is currently taking place outside, and if for any reason your child cannot take part, please hand a note in to school to make us aware of this.

	Homework will be sent out after Sep weekend and may be different to normal. If homework jotters could be covered as soon as possible, it would be greatly appreciated. 

	Homework is issued on a Monday and to be returned on a Thursday.

	A weekly assessment will take place on a Friday morning through dictation. Please allow your child time to work on their spelling words on a nightly basis to prepare them for this.

	Water bottles to be brought in on a daily basis. These will be refilled by the staff throughout the day, when required. 

	Reading homework is due on a Wednesday with 1-2 Blooms Taxonomy Questions written in their yellow Reading Record jotter. 

	Please follow our Class Twitter at: @IPSp5mrsc to see what we are up to throughout our day! If you have not already received a slip to return with your twitter handle, please let me know and I can re-issue another. Please note, if this slip is not returned, you cannot be accepted to follow the page. 


Thank you for your support and co-operation.
Victoria Chalmers

(P5 Class Teacher)
